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From: Rutland Northeast Supervisory Union <rnsu.vt@k12-lets-talk.com>
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To: <lminercox@gmail.com>

##- Please type your reply above this line -##

Jeanne Collins
May 5, 8:38pm

Hi Laurie

It is a good question. Neshobe is at capacity and over full now. Leicester is
at capacity. The space available would be at Lothrop and they can definitely
take 30. 50 might be a stretch. 

ORIGINAL MESSAGE

LC Laurie Cox (lminercox@gmail.com)
May 5, 8:34pm

Dear Jeanne,

I am Chair of the Ripton Selectboard and a member of the School
Committee. John Carroll, Chair of the State Board of Education, has
requested that Ripton reach out to confirm that there are elementary
schools in the area which would have room for Ripton's K-5 students if our
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independent school ended up not being viable at some point during the next
few years. Would you anticipate that the elementary schools in the Otter
Valley district would have adequate capacity for Ripton's elementary
students, numbering perhaps between 30 and 50?

Thank you for your assistance is this process.

Laurie Cox
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